Manufactured Housing Association for Regulatory Reform

1331 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW « Suite 512 » Washington, DC 20004 » 202-783-4087 + Fax 202-783-4075 + mharrdg@aol.com

December 19, 2012

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS

Mr. L.A. Tony Kovach

Publisher

MHProNews.com
MHMarketingSalesManagement.com
439 4™ Street

Northfield, lllinois 60093

Dear Mr. Kovach:

Based on the content of your recent email messages, previously-published misleading
statements and insinuations regarding MHARR and the actions of its officers, and in further light
of your breach of promised confidentiality in relation to a specific email message originated by
you on December 16, 2012 and a December 17, 2012 response from MHARR, we have
concluded that the following steps are necessary in order to protect MHARR, its members and its
standing within the manufactured housing industry from baseless and potentially damaging
statements and commentary in your internet publication, “MHProNews.com” and all other
related and/or affiliated sites or publications subject to your control or the control of any related
party including any corporate or similar entities (“related party”);

l. Effective immediately, MHARR will cease to provide you or any related party
with MHARR publications, materials or other MHARR-originated work product.
Current recipients of such materials including, but not limited to you, Mrs,
Kovach, Matthew Silver, Robert Stovall and Jeffrey Templeton will be
immediately removed from MHARR’s mailing list.

2. Effective immediately, any prior authorization for you or any related party to
publish MHARR publications, materials or other MHARR-originated work
product is hereby expressly revoked,

3. Insofar as you will no longer have direct access to MHARR publications,
materials and other MHARR-originated work product, we ask that you remove
the “MHARR” section from your publication in order to avoid any implicit
misrepresentation to readers or others that you or any related party have complete
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and/or direct access to all such MHARR publications, materials and other
MHARR-originated work product;

4, You will be held personally accountable for the accuracy of reference to
MHARR, its officers or members and/or the accuracy of any quotation of, or
reference to, any MHARR publication, materials or other MHARR-originated
work product obtained from secondary sources and published by you or any
related party. MHARR will take all necessary and proper action in relation to
any inaccuracies and/or misleading or non-factual statements or insinuations.

You are welcome to contact me or MHARR Senior Vice President Mark Weiss with any
question, inquiry or request for information for the Association’s consideration and response.

Very Truly Yours,

C\"Wé’ ‘

Danny D. Ghorbani
President

¢c: Mr. Mark Weiss



